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Subject: 
 

 El Paso County Elections request to change location of Precinct 

97. 

 

   

Solution: 
 

 Due to voter complaints about the lack of parking at Fire Station 

#19 on McRae (across form Eastwood High School), Elections is 

asking to move this voting precinct to Ysleta ISD Central Office. 

This change of precinct location has been approved by the El 

Paso County Commissioners Court. The change will be in effect 

for the March 1 Primary Election. 

 

   

Rationale: 
 

 The Ysleta ISD Central Office is known as a mobile voting site, 

is very near the current location of Precinct 97, and will be easily 

accessible for this neighborhood of voters. The usual room used 

for voting is the Franklin/Guadalupe Room, and parking spaces 

can be reserved just outside the McRae entrance. 

 

   

Funding: 
 

 N/A  

 

   

Recommendation: 
 

 Approve a change of location for Precinct 97 as requested by El 

Paso County Elections from Fire Station #19 to Ysleta ISD 

Central Office. 

 

   

Resource Person: 
 

 Pat O’Neill, Associate Superintendent 

Division of Operations 

 
 


